
 

4001 North Military Trail ∙ Boca Raton ∙ Florida ∙ 33431 ∙ (561) 314-2124 

OFFICE OF 

THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL FOR STUDENT LIFE  
 

April 20th, 2023 
Dear Lasallian Student & Family, 
 
As announced previously, our school is pleased to partner with our new uniform 
supplier, Risse Brothers Uniforms. With this change and after garnering feedback both 
from students and from our various parent organizations, we have reexamined our 
school's uniforms and discontinued shorts for young women, replacing them with a new 
uniform skort.  
 
Properly fitting (no shorter than 3 inches from the knee) Dennis brand uniform shorts 
are grandfathered in for only returning students in the 2023-2024 school year and going 
forward. However, this letter serves to inform you that due to shorts that do not comply 
with our uniform requirements of shorts no shorter than 3 inches from the knee or due 
to shorts that improperly fit (rolled-up shorts, etc.); you are required, as a condition of 
re-enrollment, to obtain the new uniform skort that meets the proper length 
requirement. 
 
Attached to this e-mail is a letter from Risse Brothers with helpful information regarding 
the uniform store. Risse Brothers will be holding a special day in June where they will 
open only for Saint John Paul families and they will also have a discount on said day. This 
information will be sent to all families once the store is fully stocked. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Warm Regards, 

    
 
 

 
 

Mr. Michael P. Scaramuzzo II, MA 
Assistant Principal 

for Student Life 
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